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Did you know that Victory Lodge 1725’s Women’s, Human Rights
and Young Workers Committees are currently featured in an
article on the official website of the IAM? That’s right…
members of our lodge are getting national attention for the
work they are doing, often behind the scenes, to server our
members and the community at large.

Please take a moment and go to the link below to read the
article  on  GoIAM.org  ..  and  when  you  see  members  of  the
Women’s, Human Rights and Young Workers Committees around your
workplace please tell them how much you appreciate all their
hard work!!

Victory Lodge 1725 Committees Bake Together to Help Those in
Need
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